
 

 
 
 

 

Public  Announcement  

 

 

Due to the state funeral that will take place at 

the Pedro P. Tenorio Multi-Purpose Center on 

October 28, 2022, the Northern Island Early 
Voting will be relocated back to the 

Commonwealth Election Commission office 

and will resume at the Multi-Purpose Center on 
October 29, 2022. 

 

For any inquiries, please contact the CEC at 
235-8683 or email at cec@votecnmi.gov.mp  

 
 

COMMONWEALTH OF THE NORTHERN MARIANA ISLANDS 

COMMONWEALTH ELECTION COMMISSION 
 

P.O. Box 500470, Saipan, MP  96950-0470 
Tel:  (670) 235-8683(VOTE) Fax:  (670) 664-8689 

Web Page:  http:www.votecnmi.gov.mp/ 
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